
 

 

 
Monday 9

th
 December, 2019 

 
Dear parents/ guardians, 

 

As part of our World War topic in the spring term, we have organised a visit to the RAF Museum in Cosford. 

During this visit, the children will have the opportunity to extend their learning beyond the classroom. They will 

take part in workshops that focus on The Blitz and encourage the children to find out what life was like during 

the war. As there are three Year 6 classes, the visit will take place on two separate days: 

 

Monday 24
th

 February: 6HC will visit the museum. 

Tuesday 25
th

 February: 6HM and 6KS will visit the museum.  

 

 

On both days, we will leave school, by coach, at 9:00am and return to school at approximately 3:00pm. For this 

reason, your child will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink. If your child is entitled to a free school 

meal, a pack lunch will be provided. 

 

The details of the days are as follows:  

 

Depart school: 9:00am 

Arrive at the museum: 9:45am (approximately) 

Children will take part in two workshops: Spirit of the Blitz Workshop (led by museum staff) and Discovery 

Case Workshop (led by museum staff).  

Lunch: 12:30pm  

Self-guided exploration of the museum: 1pm-2pm 

Depart museum: 2:15pm  

Arrive at school: 3:00pm (approximately)  

 

Entry to the museum is free; however, the workshops and the coach incur a charge of £15, which is payable via 

the school APP. In order to confirm the final number of attendees, payment will be needed by Monday 10
th

 

February.  

 

Even though we will be indoors for most of the day, there may be times that your child will be outside so it is 

important that they bring a coat and wear suitable footwear. They will need to wear their school uniform. We 

will not have time to visit the gift shop so no money will be required. Because of GDPR, we ask that children do 

not bring cameras with them. 

 

 Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Miss Coley, Mrs. Marsden and Mrs. Salmon  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

I give permission for my child ___________________________ in class ________ to go to 

RAF Cosford Museum on Monday 24
th

 February/Tuesday 25
th

 February (please delete as 

appropriate). 

 

Signed: ______________________   Date: ______________ 
 


